
Online Weather Resources
Updated November 2022

NWS Indianapolis Website
https://www.weather.gov/ind/

River and Hydro Related Products
https://water.weather.gov/ahps2/index.php?wfo=IND

Prototype IDSS Point Forecasts for Events
http://weather.gov/forecastpoints

NWS Event Ready/Weather Watcher Support Page
https://www.weather.gov/crh/eventready?sid=ind

Daily Weather Story
https://www.weather.gov/ind/weatherstory

Probabilistic Winter Weather Data
https://www.weather.gov/ind/winter

Indiana NWS Weather Briefing Page
https://www.weather.gov/ind/INwxbrief

Central Indiana NWS Weather Briefing Page
https://www.weather.gov/ind/INDwxbrief

NWS Mobile Weather Forecasts
https://mobile.weather.gov/

FEMA Notification App (Find app in your phone app store)
https://www.fema.gov/

NOAA All-Hazards Weather Radio (NWR)
https://www.weather.gov/ind/nwr

Planning and Preparedness Resources
https://www.weather.gov/safetycampaign
https://www.weather.ready.gov

Weather Ready Nation Ambassador
https://www.weather.gov/wrn/
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Other Useful Websites:

NWS National Digital Forecast Database (NDFD)
https://digital.weather.gov/

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
https://www.noaa.gov/

MPING - Citizen Science Volunteer Weather Reporting
https://mping.nssl.noaa.gov/

Community Collaborative Rain, Hail and Snow Network
https://www.cocorahs.org/

Indiana State Climate Office
https://ag.purdue.edu/indiana-state-climate/

Historical Climate Data and Past Observations
https://www.weather.gov/wrh/climate
https://www.weather.gov/wrh/climate?wfo=ind
https://www.climate.gov/
https://mrcc.purdue.edu/

Long Range Outlooks
https://www.cpc.ncep.noaa.gov/

Drought Status and Historical Drought Information
https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/
https://www.drought.gov/

College of Dupage Satellite and Radar Viewer
https://weather.cod.edu/satrad/
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For additional information, contact:
Sam Lashley - Sam.Lashley@noaa.gov

mailto:Sam.Lashley@noaa.gov

